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St. Matthew’s W
CofE Primary School




RE/Festivals 


We will be celebrating Chinese New Year and listening to some simple Bible stories.





WOW box


Please celebrate your child’s achievements with us. If your child does something to be proud of write it down on a WOW card and send it into school.   The children can share their achievements with the rest of the class during the session. 





Lending Library


Please continue to support your child’s reading by sharing their exciting library book each week and returning it on a Wednesday to be changed.








THEME – Creation, Creatures and Us 


Our theme for the second half of this term is: Creation, Creatures and Us and Easter.








THEME –  Tiny Talkers


Our theme for the first half of this term is: Tiny Talkers.  During the weeks ahead we will be concentrating on communication, language and listening.  This is a really important part of your child’s development in their understanding of the world around them. 





 











                





Phonics


At group time we continue to play lots of games from Letters and Sounds and are beginning to use the Read Write Inc programme. Children are beginning to understand that a letter represents a sound and we use the sound a letter makes and not the letter name e.g. a not A (A equals ay)





Maths


We are really pleased by how much the children have developed in their understanding of number and space, shape and measure.  They are joining in with counting games, they are learning to recite the days of the week and know what day it is.  We are now looking at patterns and identifying a repeating pattern.





Communication and Language


We will be enjoying the many fun activities related to using our listening skills and practising our language.  Playing with sounds and using new words is something that the children in nursery can join in with together.  Music, rhythm, singing, poetry and story are all super ways of extending our understanding of the way language can be used. 


























PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THEIR READING BOOK BACK TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY.





























Nursery 








